
environmental scientists and engineers 

50 South Steele Street, Suite 520 
Denver, Colorado 80209 

July 30, 1991 

Mr. Clint Erb 
Hard Rock Bureau 
Department of State Lands 
Capitol Section 
Helena, MT 59620 

Dear Clint and Sherm: 

voice (303) 393-6701 
fax (303) 393-6704 

Mr. Sherm Sollid 
Gallatin National Forest 
Federal Building 
P.O. Box 130 
Bozeman, MT 59771 

Enclosed is a bound and an unbound copy of a draft tailings impoundment site selection 
report. I must emphasis the draft status of the report; Don and I consider it a "working 
draft" that will be modified through comment and with additional information. To 
facilitate review and dissemination, I am sending a copy to Roger and Doug, Noranda, 
and Bechtel. If you have any questions, please give me a call. 

encl. 

cc: Roger White, USFS, Missoula 
Nancy Winslow, Noranda, Missoula 
Roy Egawa, Bechtel, San Francisco 
Don Poulter, DPEI, Denver 

Sincerely, 

Richard Trenholme 
President 


